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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and wishes to announce, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH), that a meeting of that Committee has been scheduled for Wednesday, June 27, 2007, in the Simón Bolívar Room, at 2:30 p.m., for consideration of the draft agenda for the first meeting of the Technical Group on Transnational Organized Crime (CP/CSH/INF.129/07 rev. 1).

The Secretariat respectfully requests the permanent missions kindly to conduct the necessary consultations with their officials so that the agenda may be discussed and approved at the June 27 meeting.  This is in view of the short amount of time remaining before the first meeting of the Technical Group on Transnational Organized Crime, scheduled for July 26 and 27.
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